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It is with great concern that I must submit this letter to you in opposition of SB579. 

This would subject the honest and responsible people of our state to have the 

criminal element and not just misdemeanor type criminals,but murderers,rapists ect 

have a say in something that they have already proven they have no respect for. Why 

would honorable people have to hear the voice of reprobates? They should not now 

or ever be allowed to vote. 


